
SOUTHERN TAS CAT RESCUE 
 

THIS BEAUTIFUL YOUNG LADY IS  WILLOW 

SHE IS APPROXIMATELY 18 MONTHS OLD. 

SHE CAME TO US BACK IN DECEMBER – HEAVILY PREGNANT. HER BABIES WERE BORN JUST AFTER CHRISTMAS, ALL VERY HEALTHY 
AND BEAUTIFUL, WILLOW WAS A GREAT MUM. 

ALL HER KITTENS HAVE FOUND WONDERFUL HOMES BUT POOR WILLOW HAS BEEN LEFT BEHIND. HER IDEAL HOME IS WHERE SHE 
COULD BE THE ONLY FELINE. 

SHE IS CURRENTLY IN A FOSTER HOME WITH A VERY SWEET DOG AND THEY GET ALONG REALLY WELL. SHE LOVES HUMANS AND HAS 
PROVEN TO BE VERY GOOD WITH CHILDREN. 

BEING SO YOUNG SHE STILL LOVES TO PLAY, PARTICULARLY WITH A BALL OF WOOL AND EQUALLY LOVES TO FIND A COSY SPOT TO 
TAKE LONG NAPS. 

 

 

 

 

IF YOU THINK THAT WILLOW SOUNDS THE PURRFECT CAT FOR YOU  

PLEASE GIVE US HERE AT STCR A CALL ON 0403 557 996 –SHELLEY WHO IS OUR LOVELY 
FOSTER CARE CO-ORDINATOR OR PM OUR FACEBOOK PAGE OR 

 SEND A MESSAGE ON OUR WEB PAGE 

southerntascatrescue.wixsite 

 

DO YOU THINK YOU WOULD HAVE THE TIME TO KNIT SOME CAT TOYS FOR US? 

WE HAVE A DEDICATED GROUP OF FOSTER CARERS FOR THESE UNWANTED BABIES AND WE SOCIALISE ,DESEX, MICROCHIP, 

VACCINATE AND WORM THEM BEFORE WE  PUT THEM UP FOR ADOPTION AND FIND THEM THEIR  PERFECT FOREVER HOME 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO KNIT CAT TOYS THAT WE CAN SELL AT MARKETS TO RAISE MUCH NEEDED FUNDS 

WE ARE ALSO  HOLDING A COMMUNITY CAT SHOW ON 15TH OCTOBER AT THE SCOUT HALL IN HUONVILLE WHERE THE 

COMMUNITY CAN BRING THEIR OWN PETS TO SHOW AND WE WILL HAVE SCHOOL CHILDREN AS JUDGES – WATCH THIS SPACE FOR 

FURTHER INFORMATION ON THIS! 

 

WE NEED KNITTED AND CROCHET CATS, CAT TOYS AND WE HAVE A WONDERFUL PATTERN FOR A TABBY SCARF IF 

ANYONE IS INTERESTED. 

 

IF YOU CAN HELP PLEASE CALL MAUREEN ON 0438561927 – WE KNOW WE CAN GIVE THESE  LITTLE UNWANTED CATS AND 

KITTENS A SECOND CHANCE BUT ONLY WITH YOUR HELP. 

ALSO ANYONE INTERESTED IN ADOPTING, FOSTERING OR SPONSORING A CAT OR KITTEN WE WOULD LOVE TO SPEAK TO 

YOU. 



 

 

 

Huon Valley Works has been on the road recently - we had a great visit with Max Employment in Huonville 
where we were able to sign up some new people. This is the name of the game - we want to now who's out 
there looking for work, and how we can help. It can be a real struggle, especially if you're new to the area, 
returning to the workforce after a break or just don't know what's out there and what you can do. Please 
pass our details on to anyone who may like to have a chat. 

Another new month and closer to the harvest season - we are gearing up for a big marketing campaign to 
spread the word all over the Valley. We will be sharing information about the services we offer and how we 
can help local business attract the right staff, at the right time, with the right skills.  

This month also see a milestone for us. 1 year ago, we helped someone enter their first job in months - and 
the best part is they are still there!! This person has had life changing experiences throughout the year and 
is now in Ongoing Sustainable Employment.   

 

Jenni Bellette  

Fresh Choice food co-op was invited to give a demonstration at the 
Good Life Festival held last month. This was the first of a series of 

events that will be occurring at Glen Huon primary School over the 
coming months. The feedback from the event was very encouraging, 

with Kale Chips being a big hit with the kids. 
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 Anti-inflammatory Hot Chocolate 
By Meg Yonson 

Ingredients 
¶ 1 tablespoon raw cacao powder. 

¶ 1/2 teaspoon cinnamon. 

¶ 1/4 teaspoon dried ginger. 

¶ 1/2 teaspoon dried turmeric (depending on your taste). 

¶ pinch of cayenne pepper. 

¶ pinch of cardamom (optional). 

¶ teaspoon rice malt syrup, to taste (we recommend no 
more than 1/2 teaspoon). 

¶ pinch of sea salt and freshly ground black pepper. 

¶ 1/2 cup coconut milk, warmed. 
1/2 cup water. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Directions 
1. Add raw cacao powder, dried spices, sea salt and 
pepper into a standard mug.  
 
2. Fill mug halfway with boiling water and rice malt 
syrup and stir until powders dissolve.  
 
3. Pour in warmed coconut milk and stir to combine. 
Serve.  

 

  The recipes and fact sheets provided in our veggie 

boxes have also been well received. To this end we 

at the food co-op are always looking for recipes to 

share with our valued customers. If you have a 

family or favourite recipe you would like to share 

please call Kerrin (0490384557). 

  Other things in the pipe line are the possibility of 

adding in a dry goods box. Any feedback from the 
community as to what they might purchase from this 
service would be greatly appreciated.  
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Check out the  

activities hereð

thereôs something 

for everyone. 

Keep your eye out 

for special projects 

which may be  

coming up too. 

    9B School Road Geeveston 7116 

P O Box 259 Geeveston 7116 

Phone: 03 6297 1616       

Fax: 03 6297 1811 

Email: geecom@bigpond.com 

   Website:  ƎŜŜǾŜǎǘƻƴΦƻǊƎΦŀǳ 
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